
Submitter: Daniel Cummins 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Natural Resources and 
Wildfire 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

SB1154 

This is going to cause a financial burden on multiple people. Also going to hurt our 

farmers around the state. Causing production to go down. I turn hurting oregons 

economy and many livelihoods. Vote no!!  


